< T O O

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

April 22, 1952

Mr, J. B. Turner

c¢/o Richard L. Nunn & Co.,
Northeast Third & Ridgemere Blvd.,
Amarillo, Texas

RE: Jim Hopson No. 1
NESW Sec. 26-23N-35E
Union County

Dear Mr. Turner:

I wish to acknowledge receipt of a set of samples which are marked
to represent the interval 511-968'. These were received today.
Although the well name is not given, I assume that they are from the
Jim Hopson No. 1 well as the lower depth coincides with the total
depth of this well.

This sample cut is quite small and in the future I would appreciate
a larger representative sample for each ten foot interval, (to
accomodate the State School of Mines log library).

Please let me know when you will resume work at the Clayton area.

I suggest you file the necessary form for resumption of work at the
Amistad well when your program {s definite.

Very truly yours,

E A=
EUGENE »#, CHAVEZ,
Geologist
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